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29 June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

We have been thinking about how we can help the children celebrate the end of their time at 

Dothill, under current restrictions and thanks to an idea from a parent we have come up with 

a plan! 

 

We are holding a Pizza Party on Tuesday July 20th between 5.30pm and 7.00pm.   

 

During the party there will be an opportunity for the children to sign each other’s Autograph 

books.  We will be making these during Well-Being Wednesdays and will send them home with 

the children at the end of the night as a memento of their time with us. 

 

Children should come to school, dressed in their own clothes, through their normal classroom 

door at 5.30pm, ready to enjoy our celebration together!  Please note children should not 

bring any mobile phones/cameras with them.  

 

We will be ordering a personal sized pizza for each child.  Please indicate below if your child 

would like to attend and the pizza flavour/drink your child would like.   The total cost will be 

£5.00 and an online payment should be sent to:  

 

Barclays Bank - The Friends of Dothill Primary School 

Sort Code 20-45-45   Account Number 60513520 with your child’s name and class as the 

reference.   

 

Please return the slip below, to your class teacher and ensure you have sent your 

payment, using the details above by Monday 12th July. (Do not send cash into school). 

 

We hope all of Year 6 will be able to attend and enjoy this chance to celebrate their time at 

primary school with us. 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Kate Swinney   -  Year 5/6 Phase Leader 
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Year 6 Pizza Party – 20th July 2021 

 

Name:……………………………………………………………..…………………………………Class: ……………………………………….. 

 

My child will be attending the Year 6 Pizza Party on Tuesday 20th July: Yes /  No   

  

My child will be walking home/collected by an adult at the end of the party (please delete as 

appropriate)  

 

 

 

 

                    

                             

       

       

 

I have made an online payment of £5.00 to the bank account detailed above. 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date……………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Pizza Choice Drink Choice 

Pepperoni   Can of pop  

Ham and Pineapple  Bring own Water bottle  

Veggie Supreme  

Cheese and Tomato  

Meatball Marinara   
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